Field Trip Information

Our school will be taking a field trip to the Magic City Discovery Center on \/\/ednesdoy,

May IS" from 840 AM — 11:20 AM. The discovery center will be closed to the public

during this time so our students will be the only ones in the building. VWe will be bringing

all of our classes on the same field trip since we will have the building to ourselves. We

will have one chaperone for every b — 6 students. All students will be under the direct
supervision of Shaun or Sara at all times. We will rotate between time in the
Community Rooms (for snack, art, etc) and time on the museum floor. We will be
spending some time in the water play area so students may come home with damp
clothes. Because we will be the only ones in the museum, children will not need a special
field trip shirt and are welcome to wear whatever they would like. Shoes that are good
for walking will be helpful since we will be walking up and down the stairs of the

center. Please drop of f' your child in the entry way of the Mogic City Discovery Center

between 8:40 — 9:00 AM. As the children arrive, we will take them up to the
community rooms to do an activity while we wait for everyone to get checked in. You
can either park in the lot and bring your child in or pull up under the awning right in front
of the discovery center door. We will be waiting at the front door to check your child in.

We will bring snack with us and will serve something like Veggie Straws or Cheerios

that is safe for everyone's allergies/dietary needs. Please pick up your child at |I:I5 —
11:20 AM. We will have the children seated on the museum floor by I1:15 and will then
call their names to be released when we see you inside the lobby of the discovery center.

Please let us know if you have any questions. We are very excited!
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